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The Tabernacle is committed to the health and safety of our Tabernacle staff, leaders 
and volunteers. The infectious disease response plan outlined below addresses the 
current COVID-19 situation and are based on both local and state government 
recommendations for safely and responsibly managing the COVID-19 pandemic while 
working/serving at Tabernacle campuses. This plan may change based on new or 
updated guidelines. 


• The COVID-19 safety guidelines below for working/serving at Tabernacle 
campuses will be communicated and available to all staff/leaders/volunteers. 


• The safety guidelines pertain to all Tabernacle offices, facilities, worship areas 
and other Tabernacle properties. 


• Masks are not required for staff/leaders/volunteers. However, disposable 
masks will be available for those who choose to wear one. 


• Hand sanitizer will be available at all Tabernacle offices/meeting areas/
worship spaces. 


• The Tabernacle will not inquire regarding the vaccination status of staff/
leaders/volunteers. 


• Responsibility for personal health should be exercised at all times. This 
includes staying home if you are ill, been exposed to COVID-19 or other 
infections illnesses, or have tested positive for COVID-19.  




• Campus Pastors and Administrators will work together to manage campus-
specific exposure/confirmed COVID-19 cases that may arise with leaders/
volunteers/congregants (Please see the COVID-19 Tabernacle Response plan 
for more details.) 


• Tabernacle staff will be asked to follow the COVID-19 guidelines related to 
COVID-19 exposure/suspected illness/positive diagnosis. (Please see the 
specific policy for more details.) 


• We encourage staff/leaders/volunteers to wash their hands or use hand 
sanitizer after using high-touch items such as shared computers, pens, 
phones, answering machines, copy machines, door/drawer handles and 
other office equipment. Hand sanitizer will be provided. 


• Tabernacle staff/leaders/volunteers are expected to respect the personal 
space of others and refrain from behavior that may cause others to feel 
uncomfortable. 



